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The Past Is Another Place 

A361 

Thanks to John Gittings for sending us this old 40s postcard of a lone cyclist on the 

Burford Road coming out of Shipton. He found the picture amongst some of his 

father’s old letters. Would any of our readers dare cycle up there now? Perhaps we 

should have a cycle lane so that they can. The A361 is now blighted by very heavy 

traffic, and this continues to alarm many residents. Please see Page 55 if you are 

interested in taking part in a traffic survey, as the first step towards reducing the 

volume, speed and adverse environmental effects of traffic on our lovely villages. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Milton Cricket Team Circa 1950 

Can our readers identify any of the individuals shown in this photograph? 
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